
 

 Purdys Orders  

are Here 
Thank you to all of our 
families and friends of 
PVCA that helped us raise 
funds with Purdys . The orders are in 
and ready for pick up. 

WISE Week  
Week In Spiritual Emphasis (WISE)  
is coming up soon                         
Monday-Friday, April 
25-29.   

 

 

Progress  

Report Envelopes  
Please return the Progress Report 
envelopes to the office. We reuse 
these for the next report.  

 PAC Meeting 
Calling all parents! Our Parent Advi-
sory Committee meetings are open 
to and actively encourage all of our 
parents to come and join us as we 
work toward a better school atmos-
phere and environment for our stu-
dents.  Next meeting Tuesday 12 
April @8:30. 

Spring Is In the Air 

Spring may be in the air, but is still 
quite cool in the mornings. Please 
remember to send outside clothing 
with your child for both cool and 
warm as well 
as wet and 
dry weather 
over the next 
couple of 
weeks.  

Thank you! 
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Birthdays 

 

Wise Words 

The more quiet the life of the child—the 

more free from artificial excitement and 

the more in harmony with nature—the 

more favorable it is to physical and men-

tal vigor and to spiritual strength.   

 ~Education p. 107 

Upcoming   
Events 

Tuesday April 12:  
PAC Meeting @8:30 

Friday, April 15 
NO SCHOOL—Good Friday  

Monday, April 18:  
NO SCHOOL—Easter Monday 

Tuesday, April 19:  
Permission Forms Due 

Monday -Friday, April 19-29:  
CAT4 Testing  

Friday, April 22:  
Next Newsletter 

Monday, April 25:  
NAD School Evaluation  

Monday-Friday, April 25-29:               
WISE Week 

Wednesday, April 27:  
PV Rd Clean Up 

Saturday, April 30:  
Church Participation Hopefully!! 



Pleasant Valley 

Road Clean Up 

Our semi-annual PV Rd Clean Up will be 
happening during WISE Week on Wednes-
day, April 27. Please return the permis-
sion forms by Tuesday, April  19. We are 
looking forward to being able to clean up 
the road and do something great for our 
community and environment!   

 Church  
Participation 

Keep your calendars open! April 30!!! 
The Covid protocols are changing. 
After this coming weekend, the church 
will have a better picture of how we 
can proceed with the school “Church 
Participation” again. The teachers are 

hoping to present the 
Christmas Program in 
April. Wouldn’t that be a 
celebration!!! Please pray 
for the chance to be able 
to share with the Vernon 
SDA Church members 
again!! 

Flower Basket      
Fundraiser Heads Up 

In a few weeks we will begin our Spring 
Flower Basket Fundraiser.  The last few 
years this has been very successful  and 
we look forward 
to all of our fam-
ilies getting in 
there and mak-
ing this year the 
best one ever! 
Please check 
your email next 
week for more 
details. Thank you for your support!   

Outstanding Bills 

Parents, please be sure to settle any out-
standing fees for registration, logos, fleece 
jackets or 2021/2022 Re-Entry fees. Re-
member that the Re-Entry fee holds your 
child’s spot, so...if you need to, please 
contact us to make financial arrange-
ments. We are flexible.  

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/ 
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